
Week Beginning 4th February 

In Outdoor learning we participated in a variety of activities.  Some of us 

made tidy habitats for a character from last week’s Hampshire picture 

book, while others practised our knot tying skills when making 

decorations to hang in the trees. 

 

The focus in Maths has been on learning about Doubles and Halves.  We have 

used multi-link and proxy symbols to solve and record problems.  We now 

know that when we half a number, each half needs to be equal, and when 

doubling we need to add the same amount again. 

 

In English we have been focusing our learning around the third Hampshire 

Picture Book titled ‘Bad Bunnies Magic Show’.  We wrote speech bubbles for 

the characters in the story thinking of what they might be saying as well as 

how they might be saying it such as; trembled, roared, growled, squeaked etc.  

At the end of the week we looked at another book written by the same Author 

titled ‘Toys in Space’, thinking of the similarities and differences between the 

two stories. 

 

On Friday we had lots of fun when we worked in small groups to design and 

make a parachute for a bear.  This involved sharing our ideas, working together 

as a team and decision making.  At the end of the morning we tested the 

parachutes and evaluated our designs. 

 


